
 
 

City of San Diego 
Eighth District 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
          
DATE: June 21, 2016 
 
TO:  Council President Sherri Lightner 
 
FROM: Councilmember David Alvarez 
 
SUBJECT: Nomination of Samantha Ollinger to the Bicycle Advisory Committee 
 
 
I am pleased to renominate Samantha (Sam) Ollinger to the City of San Diego’s Bicycle 
Advisory Committee.  Sam has served on the Advisory Committee since August 11, 2014. 
 
Ms. Ollinger is the founder of BikeSD, and has strongly advocated for world-class bicycling 
infrastructure that contributes toward an aesthetic, livable urban environment.  She remains a 
strong advocate for the cycling community and has brought of wealth of experience and insight 
to the Committee. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to renominate such a well-qualified candidate. 


